
Announcement: Diversity Training 

Workshops 

Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce a series of diversity training workshops aimed at promoting 

inclusivity and understanding within our workplace. The goal of these workshops is to provide 

all employees with tools and resources to foster a diverse environment. 

Workshop Details: 

• Date: March 15, 2024 

• Time: 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

• Location: Conference Room A 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to ensure your spot in this important initiative. We believe that 

each voice matters, and together we can create a more inclusive workplace. 

Thank you for your commitment to diversity and inclusion. 

Best regards, 

The HR Team 


